
 
April 9, 2020 

Message from the Senior Advisory Team 

Senior Showcase 

Graduation 

We know that you must feel like this pandemic has stolen the last few weeks 

of your Senior year.  In 20 years you will look back on this time, perhaps with 

wonderment or any of the wave of emotions that you must be feeling right 

now.  Know that we are all in this together, and we are available any time you 

have questions or need someone to talk to. 

 

Senior Breakfast 

If you paid for Senior Breakfast, 

the request for a refund has been 

submitted on your behalf.  All 

refunds will be sent to your 

address of record.   

 

Prom 

Canceled. 

 

As you know, prom was 

scheduled for May 1st. Due to the 

ongoing health crisis, which was 

recently expanded to May 1st, 

our prom has been canceled.   

We will be collecting information from you about your high 
school activities and your plans after high school.  This 
information will be collected in a Google Form.  Please check 
your assignments in (Counselors) Google Classroom, the school 
website, or your district email address for the link. 

There are no new updates on the 

graduation schedule. The district 

will be following the guidelines as 

set forth by the OH Dept. of Health 

and the Governor’s office.  We will 

let you know as soon as possible 

when updates become available.     

The graduation requirements have 

been updated.  We will be contacting 

each Senior individually with 

appointment times to discuss how 

these changes affect you personally.  

Please check your emails/IC for 

updates about your scheduled time 

after Spring Break.  Meanwhile, 

continue to work hard on your 

coursework to ensure that you are 

doing your best work to finish strong! 


